
Family-friendly environment of the 2nd International Conference on Path Dependence 
 
 
 
Dear participants and parents of the 2nd International Conference on Path Dependence, 
 
Herewith, we would like to offer you the opportunity to find a suitable child-care solution for your 
dependent children including a professional child-care service at the conference site during the 
conference.  
 
Please let us know before the 28th of January, if you would like to make use of this service. If yes, 
please inform us about the age of your child/children. Depending on the number of children, the 
facilities for them will be arranged.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
K

 

atherina Schuy 


